
 

www.hud.gov                espanol.hud.gov 

December 17, 2021 

 

SUBJECT: Tribal Consultation on FY 2022 CoC Program Competition and Funding Opportunities 

Dear Tribal Leader:  

 

On May 25, 2021, the Office of Special Needs Assistance Programs (SNAPS), working with the 

Office of Native American Programs (ONAP), held a second consultation to provide additional 

information regarding the Continuum of Care (CoC) Program and the FY 2021 CoC Program 

Competition in which Indian Tribes and Tribally Designated Housing Entities (TDHEs) were eligible to 

participate for the first time. The competition opened on August 18, 2021, and applications were due on 

November 16, 2021.   

 

On January 11, 2022, at 3:00 p.m. Eastern Time, SNAPS and ONAP will conduct a Tribal 

consultation session to provide information and solicit feedback from Indian Tribes regarding the  

FY 2022 CoC Program Competition and registration process as well as the following funding 

opportunities: 

 

• Youth Homelessness Demonstration Program (YHDP); and 

• Unsheltered Homelessness and Rural Homelessness NOFO 

 

Due to the ongoing COVID-19 National Emergency, HUD will again host a virtual Tribal 

consultation via webinar to provide Tribal leaders the opportunity to provide comments to HUD.  Tribal 

leaders and their TDHEs are highly encouraged to participate.  

 

Additional information regarding the Continuum of Care is available for your review on HUD’s 

Website.  Additionally, HUD also encourages written comments from Tribal leaders via email to 

CoCTribalConsult@hud.gov and enter “Tribal Consultation” in the subject line of the email.  

 

Input from Tribal leaders is essential to the development of HUD’s programs.  

 

Thank you for your interest in the Department’s programs. 

 

Sincerely,       

                          
      Jemine A. Bryon 

      Deputy Assistant Secretary 

                                Office of Special Needs 
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